
 

 

21st March 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Before Year 6 SATs 
 
In May, your child will be completing their end of Key Stage 2 SATs. We have all been 
working hard throughout the year to ensure that your child is ready and able to 
demonstrate what they have learnt during their time in KS2. We would also like to 
thank you for supporting your child with regular reading and maths homework.  
 

Before the Easter break, your child will complete a mock SATs week. This is so that 
they all know exactly what to expect and to reassure them. It will also inform their 
teachers about what they still need to work on during the remaining weeks of 
revision.  
 

Over the Easter break, we will be sending home a SATs pack for your child to 
complete. This is so they can continue to practise the skills they need. However, it is 
also important to have a balance; they should all have time to relax, play and enjoy 
time with their family and friends. 
 

On return to school after the Easter break, children will be having revision lessons, 
with a focus on wellbeing at the end of each day. Please ensure your child’s 
attendance is excellent during this time, as far as possible, and support your child 
with a good bedtime routine.  
 

During Year 6 SATs: 12th- 15th May 2025 
 
During the week of SATs, we would like to invite all Year 6 children to come into 
school from 8.30am to begin their day in a calm way. We will be offering breakfast of 
cereals, toast and fruit juice - free of charge.  
 
The Key Stage 2 tests are timetabled from Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025. 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Assessment (Mornings Only) 

Monday 12th May SPaG (45 minutes + 15 minutes) 
Paper 1 – Grammar questions 
Paper 2 – Spellings 

Tuesday 13th May Reading (60 minutes) 

Wednesday 14th May Paper 1 – Arithmetic (30 minutes) 
Paper 2 – Reasoning (40 minutes) 

Thursday 15th May Paper 3 – Reasoning (40 minutes) 



 

 

Please ensure your child is in school on time each morning. If your child is unwell 
during this week, please call school immediately so alternative arrangements can be 
made wherever possible. 
 
At the end of SATs week 
 
On Friday 16th May, Year 6 children will be invited to take part in an end of SATs 
celebration afternoon. Class teachers will discuss the details with children closer to 
the time. As part of this special afternoon, we would like to invite all children to 
bring a ‘picnic lunch’ and we hope to sit as a year group on the field, if the weather 
permits. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like school to 
provide this lunch, please let the school office know by Friday 9th May.  
 
If you have a picnic blanket we could borrow for this event, we would be really 
grateful! Please send in on the day, with your child, labelled with their name.   
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. H. Cooney  
Assistant Headteacher 
 


